

## **Atlantic** Academy Portland

an Aspirations Academy

Miss Heppell - Principal of Primary Mrs Bishop - Principal of Secondary Maritime House Southwell Business Park Portland, Dorset. DT5 2NA

Tel: 01305 820262 Email: Office@atlantic-aspirations.org

www.atlantic-aspirations.org

30th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

## Re: Year 5 Sail For a Fiver 23rd April 2021

On Friday 23rd April Year 5 have the opportunity to enjoy a morning of sailing, delivered by the Andrew Simpson Sailing Centre to be held at the Weymouth & Portland National Sailing Academy.

We would like all children to start the day at the Sailing Academy. Please can you take your child there for 9.15am, where members of Atlantic Academy staff will meet them. The children will return to school by minibus at the end of the session at approximately 1pm, where they will then eat lunch. If you cannot take your child there directly please email <a href="mailto:zfowler@atlantic-aspirations.org">zfowler@atlantic-aspirations.org</a>. The children will be accompanied and supervised by adults throughout the entire visit.

Uniforms are not required to be worn on this trip, but please ensure your child is wearing suitable sports clothing appropriate for the weather. In a rucksack they will need to bring their swimming costume/ trunks, water shoes or old trainers that can get wet and a towel.

Wetsuits and buoyancy aids will be provided. (Weak or non-swimmers will be well supervised throughout the day).

The cost of the trip will be £5 per child, this should be paid via your sQuid account by 12.00pm on Tuesday 20th April 2021. It is necessary to ask parents to make a voluntary contribution as without parental support, or a considerable shortfall in contributions, the trip will not take place. We will not accept any late returns.

Please complete the consent form following this link<u>Consent Form</u>, no later than 12.00pm Tuesday 20th April and pay via your sQuid account, this is the only method of payment Year 6 Watersports Day Consent Form. If you have not completed the form and paid then unfortunately your child will not be able to attend.

All Covid guidelines will be adhered to by staff of Atlantic Academy and The Andrew Simpson Sailing Centre and please be advised that should any guidance change the trip will be cancelled and a full refund will be issued

Please also complete the indemnity form following this link Andrew Simpson Indemnity Form.

Yours faithfully

Miss M Heppell Principal of Primary



